
 

 

 

 

 

 

Secretary-General 
United Nations 
New York, NY 10017 
USA 

 

 

 

 

October 7, 2010 

 

Dear Mr. Secretary-General, 

ECOFACT is a consulting firm specialized in the management of environmental, social and reputational 
risks, mainly in the financial sector. ECOFACT is based in Zurich and leverages a global network of sector 
and issue specialists. 

Our key competencies lie in translating non-traditional risks into relevant analyses and practical strategies 
for business. Our client base consists of global and European commercial and investment banks, the leading 
development banks, insurance companies, and governmental agencies.  

With this letter, we express our intent to support and advance the Global Compact principles. The 
Management Team and the Board of Directors commit to making the Global Compact and its principles 
part of the strategy, culture and day-to-day operations of our company and undertake to make a clear 
statement – to our employees, partners, clients and to the public – of this commitment. 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the annual submission of a 
Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our company’s efforts to implement the ten principles. 
We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within two 
years of joining the Global Compact, and every year thereafter according to the Global Compact COP 
policy. 

The contact person responsible for relations with the office of the Global Compact will be Raul Manjarin, 
Managing Partner. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Olivier Jaeggi      Raul Manjarin 
Managing Partner     Managing Partner 

 

 


